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This Week
Parents’ Evening: Our next parents’ evening will take place via Zoom video call between 

4-6pm on Wednesday 1st November in the same manner as previous recent parents’ 

evenings. Please book your appointment time via eSchools. Booking will open NEXT 

Friday, 20th October at 9am and is open until 12pm on Monday 30th October.

West Sussex Disability Register: Please see the attached flyer from WSCC about 

the West Sussex Disability Register.

Parent Partnership Meeting: The next Parent Partnership meeting is on Tuesday 17th 

October. If you have anything you would like to raise at the meeting, please let your 

class representative know. We are also still looking for more class representatives, 

especially in our Primary Department. If you are interested and would like to know 

more, please contact the school Office.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Millie, Pioneers - Swimming 5 metres with just a float.

Ella & Kaiden, Globetrotters - Amazing work compiling food chains from the Arctic and Antarctica.

Aidan, Balloonists - Verbalising “hello” and “toilet”.

Theo, Balloonists - Consistently joining his class at the lunch table.

Yoimoji of the Week: Neon
Neon is a resourceful wolf. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Balloonists Class

Balloonists Class have enjoyed the start to the new term! We have enjoyed getting to 

know each other and learning in our new classroom environment. We have particularly 

enjoyed learning all about our new topic- Dinosaur Planet! We have been learning all 

about dinosaurs, describing them and exploring their different features.
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